
Thompson Nursery Road Extension
from West Lake Ruby Drive to U.S. 27

Polk County, FL

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Polk County invites you to attend and participate in a Public Information Meeting for the Thompson Nursery Road Extension 
project from West Lake Ruby Drive to U.S. 27, scheduled for Thursday, June 13, 2024 at the Chain of Lakes Elementary School, 
7001 State Highway 653, Winter Haven, FL 33884. The in-person public meeting (open house format) will be held from  
5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Meeting notices are being sent to all property owners, residents, and businesses located within the project 
area and to other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals interested in the project. 

The County is conducting a Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study to evaluate widening Thompson Nursery Road 
from West Lake Ruby Drive to U.S. 27. This will be Segment 5 of the planned 4-lane Thompson Nursery Road extension from 
U.S. 17 to U.S. 27 (see map below). This project will provide additional roadway network connectivity, increase capacity, improve 
operational efficiency, enhance safety, and accommodate pedestrian and bicycle activity. These improvements will accommodate 
the continuous growth in population and employment in the area.

For more information, scan the  
QR code or visit the  
project website at: 

www.ThompsonNurseryRoad.com

CONTACT INFORMATION

CONTACT:  
Bill Skelton

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services  

(free of charge) should contact Bill Skelton at (863) 535-2285 at least seven days prior to the meeting.

Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI may do so by contacting:  
Equal Opportunity Program Administrator: Richard Bradford, (863) 534-6075, richardbradford@polk-county.net.

Para información en español contactar Luis Nieto, (407) 233-3407, luis.nieto@kimley-horn.com.

EMAIL:  
billskelton@polk-county.net

PHONE:  
(863) 535-2285

YOU’RE INVITED!

PROJECT LOCATION MAP


